
United Church of Christ Congregational 
Special Executive Board Meeting 
February 9, 2024  5 pm 
 
Present:  Jenniffer Carrico, Katie Bauer, Christi Thielman, Jeremy Bullen, and  
                 Lou Larson. 
 
This was a business meeting to consider three items. 

1.  Wedding request for October.  At this point the party has the building use 
form to fill out.  No date has been set for the day and time.  The board 
accepted the request. 

2. Wallace Blues Festival has asked to use the fellowship hall, kitchen and 
restroom area for serving breakfast on Saturday, July 13, 2024.  This would 
be a benefit for the Wallace Food Bank.  Alex Cook will have the food and 
volunteers for the project.  Building use form and fee will be expected.  We 
could announce the benefit on our website and/or Google Calendar.  The 
board approved this request. 

3. The Wallace Food Bank would like to move their service to our basement.  
This remains under discussion.  Facts and ideas presented: 

• Serve once a month, 3rd Thursday, 3-5:30 pm 

• Serves Wallace, Silverton and Osburn primarily 

• Will move in a refrigerator and freezer 

• We will need garbage service to building 

• More traffic in that part of the building 

• Attracting mice could be a problem 

• We don’t want to jeopardize Christmas Fund group 
 

 
Next meeting is March 10, 2024 following our church service. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lou Larson, Clerk  


